Message

From: Christopher E. Jackson [fO=INGLEWOOD/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=D28BFD2B0F274CD8AF3119A3B715D010-CHRISTOPHER E.]

Sent: 7/19/2019 4:39:34 PM

To: Mindala Wilcox [/o=Inglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF235PDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=b46bfd8ale12482fb4f973bea21d23c4-Mindala Wilcox]

Subject: Re: IBEC Emails

Good day Mindy,
Suggest you create a meeting invite that specifies a upload time. That way you do not need to keep reminding.

Mr. Christopher E. Jackson, Sr.

City of Inglewood

Director - Economic and Community Development Department

Economic Development. Planning. Building Safety. Code Enforcement

One West Manchester Bhvd,, 4th Floor, Inglewood, CA 80301

Voice: {3107 412-5672 Fax: {3101 412-5681 Email: celackson@icivolinglewood. org

On Jul 19, 2019, at 3:39 PM, Mindala Wilcox <mwilcon@citvofinglewood.org> wrote:

Hi Everyone,
As we are approaching a key hurdle for IBEC, the attorneys involved have requested that we start uploading our emails
on a weekly basis. Thanks very much for your attention to this matter.

Respectfully,

Mindy Wilcox, AICP : Planning Manager : City of Inglewood

Economic and Community Development Department
Planning Division : One Manchester Boulevard : Inglewood, CA 90301
V(310) 412-5230 : F(310) 412-5681 : mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org

EXCELLENCE in Public Service. COMMITMENT to Problem Solving. DETERMINATION to Succeed.

PLEASE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS EBAIL.



